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Helping Lighten the Load

You'll be seeing some new names and faces here at the
Tobacco Control Evaluation Center.  We've called upon
reinforcements so that we can better serve the Prop-99
funded agencies of California.  

But don't worry!  We still have our regular heavy hitters,
Jeanette, Robin, Catherine, Jorge and the Dianas, and we'll
all be tabling at the Joint Conference, assisting with the
March HSHC Meeting, and developing Regional Trainings
next Spring. Stop by our exhibitor table during these
events to say hello to new and familiar faces.

This issue is the work of TCEC pinch hitters, including me,

your guest editor.  We're confident this newsletter will be

a walk-off home run.

Catherine Dizon
October Guest Editor

Culture In Evaluation: Military
 
To gain some insight into tobacco control and
evaluation activities with military populations,
we spoke with Colleen Hayden, the CYAN
team member who founded Project UNIFORM
and lead the program for ten years.
  
Read more...

Data Driven Jr. Specialists
 

The offices here at TCEC are starting to get
crowded!  

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102441261489
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ADXZgWynfvE6Hk34AyuP46zxvzpd8RxJkc5hgEXQSUDAVg22zECFuix-nZvG70r08owbDzadhiNIZt_lzjXRNyGjrDXbsASoolLAu6iiAMQ1OUQz4eq47bM6XBJcaxGigtveObnWX_tWIL9TF9DKnQKwxVr8n67N7A2EyUcdZ2grUWXdmHKdNpoPW6g5HOgdyrq-Of1hntsQefeVsrIDlEcimB1afAmf2arR72foE3Nu4nM6yNyUxcWZgJ7Fto6Nq86Az751hsPi3dw8vlJc1UtHeUeLSvp1mEX5kfOuAkH8oZCbit3sH_DVaZaGON9REHJz3GX9ezIG6dclZnwWAr2AlSYeuoOZ8Jb1gfx-6c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ADXZgWynfvE6Hk34AyuP46zxvzpd8RxJkc5hgEXQSUDAVg22zECFg-7tG6r5rlj3PrjkiiOH4MyF9SG_5OLaNIe5QLpAfHQpkl1PV3WpgG0R6aeSY7QyzP6AOw34Nl5gN9vzaVoyM-68wBigX63i2SHO5KpwzUG0YZayO6JZunQf0b7F7rDm0Xa8NJE2K4zQwVV6kH660dg5vvSxUPzDQpE23uX8KNrQT4-BaqesZ-KrpoMfad-pKciW6w7MBlTtsCvsSE7FxyVvL-HBUdRYoOWotCAbYdF&c=&ch=


This article introduces you to our new team
members and how they recently used data for
their capstone experience in the UC Davis Master
of Public Health program.
   
Read more...

   
DataMan Recruits Two More 
 
Hello everyone, DataMan here with an important update. 
   
Together with Janine the "Deputy Organizator" Johal and
Walid Sherif the "Solution Sheriff," we have been diligently
testing devices, upgrading operating systems, acquiring
new devices, and asking questions about new products. 

Read more...

We are the statewide technical assistance center on evaluation 
for all Prop. 99-funded projects in California

   
Project directors, their staff, evaluators and subcontractors can call or email our evaluation

associates for individualized assistance with questions about their tobacco control-related

work with regard to: 

Developing evaluation plans
Creating or adapting data collection instruments
Analyzing data and interpreting results
Writing up your final evaluation report  

Also check our website to access our collection of useful evaluation resources like:

Self-serve library of data collection instruments
Recordings of all of our webinars
"How-to" information on evaluating tobacco control interventions  
Training materials and Culture in Evaluation guides  
Sample reports 

1616 Da Vinci Court, Davis, CA 95618
530.752.9951 main line, 530.752.3118 fax

tobaccoeval@ucdavis.edu
http://tobaccoeval.ucdavis.edu

back to top

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ADXZgWynfvE6Hk34AyuP46zxvzpd8RxJkc5hgEXQSUDAVg22zECFuix-nZvG70r6i-Vso76ygf9Sr2_yadLoy8F46x7S0VgOtq9Gjw1ql1IrchAtghSHnF6EYcHk-cFOg9r_4knMclKtmgXtsdy_AXo8h_I__DmXvkqzEC4DTMC4GEwEf1vPCKT7iwvBmEw1QC8AwZQemjde7O79TfSDp1vSbasHyFlbETe76cKNaLqjEf2zoe0LlEM5vBDe8ziXS0FKqceLMG1JtTdtT9c9YiX77d2rCfKq7cINxxtpJ5VJ1egym1o7ciUy4GJKailMsAAHUkljdbpsBRQ-kWfQ__CU7fyH1e4NQ3c3CtF730=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ADXZgWynfvE6Hk34AyuP46zxvzpd8RxJkc5hgEXQSUDAVg22zECFuix-nZvG70rmW6spXyrPhiKZ1QUUwJGFmXPSgZQnroHsX6HHjZrufItee6fzAa_XHJV0EnISPJ0avcYEBxvpI2lhVjt0lEZvRRQMpccC-5ABszi7UdgCaF3snJGxuV1stsFJaZBZBkbY7UCLlKFx2ZP6bIoEp9v98tJp5UuWakGbez7Xo2c35_kR5MwbcPa_obSRa_uXUtWrMPzWWoQgCaoRp2VWeXfYIvD_mgDmhv3uB-AUgduHGBhsEWt7YTgCIT2WWIlEBOrIMO4Dn5E77CKB0DzoAdfJYARzXjRbQGKrmuGpdD0Tjg=&c=&ch=
mailto:tobaccoeval@ucdavis.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ADXZgWynfvE6Hk34AyuP46zxvzpd8RxJkc5hgEXQSUDAVg22zECFuUpTFudYS7ZUKry6utamFp9i4eH1gmNvelm3_KTgutxRRYY74CEB7P8meunimF5VuZOfbRFHg_JkGojv00qnuprJJH3hMMtWm-RO_vBJOixYbdDaPkGFUThqAtqLzsziwtUGIpjYw2Gc7p9l89uVhQE5yPG67uOPyO53GIKqbLsXEvDV2ABb5wtUyRssgfEjWXDbTfRlZkrwukyShcgCdIcplrilCq2SNRqRe59eIu28GIk_h9-r6I=&c=&ch=



